

Dear Stakeholders,

Today we hope to kick off an industry-wide conversation as we launch our new report, **Securing the future: Protecting Australia's superannuation ecosystem against cybersecurity threats.**

Conducted in association with PwC Australia, we engaged with more than 80 C-level superannuation and cyber experts in the Australian superannuation industry and asked them to share their experiences. The report identifies key risk areas for the super ecosystem comprising almost 1.5 million individual organisations, from employers to funds.

The report outlines some of the challenges our industry is facing and how we can address them together. Overwhelmingly, research participants told us:

- Minimum baseline security standards should be introduced across the ecosystem (92%)
- Where Standards exist they need streamlining (85%)
- We need to collaborate more (87%)

It is our objective that this report represents a step forward in finding ways to collaborate and strengthen the resilience of the super ecosystem, securing the future of super for all working and retired Australians. If you or your organisation would like to get involved in the discussion please get in touch.

Download your copy of the report here.

Kind regards,

Michelle